
 
Please RSVP online by  

July 27th to 
Contact Rachel_Kornilakis 

@judsoncenter.org or 
734.528.1720 

extension x23272  
 

Please note: To be good 
stewards of our funding 

resources, we need a 
minimum number of 

participants registered by the 
registration deadline for the 

workshop portion of the 
meeting to be held. If it is 
after the deadline and you 

haven’t registered, please call 
or email to check the status 

of the event. 
 

 

The Michigan Alliance for Families and the Post Adoption Resource Center (PARC) 

invites you to join us for a special workshop meeting on how to build positive 

behavior supports for students in the classroom.  

Monday August 1st from 6:00 – 8:00pm. 

This workshop will introduce Positive Behavior Supports (PBS). Many children 
have behaviors that are part of their disability. These behaviors may make it 
difficult to learn, cause harm, or isolate a child from his or her peers. It is 
important for parents to understand that behavior is communication.  
 
Through this workshop, Michigan Alliance for Families will explain what a 

Functional Behavior Analysis (FBA) is, and how a FBA leads to the development 

of a Behavior Intervention Plan (BIP) that utilizes Positive Behavior Supports 

(PBS).  

Pot luck dinner at arrival, please bring a dish to pass if you are able but there is 

plenty of food if you cannot. PARC will provide plates, napkins, silverware. 

Fellowship and training for adults to follow dinner. Childcare and activities 

provided for kids ages preschool and up with RSVP. 

All Michigan Alliance for Families workshops are free and open to the public. 

Coordinated by Michigan Alliance for Families. Michigan Alliance for Families is 

an IDEA Grant Funded Initiative of the Michigan Department of Education, Office 

of Special Education, and Michigan’s federal Parent-Training and Information 

Center (PTIC) funded by U.S. Department of Education, Office of Special 

Education Programs (OSEP).  

If you require accommodations or materials in an alternative format, please let 

us know one week before the workshop.  

Learn more and ask questions in a safe environment with other families who “Get it.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BACK TO SCHOOL 
Positive Behavior Supports 
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Meeting  

Location: 
ARBOR BRIDGE 

CHURCH  
2500 S. MAIN 

STREET 
ANN ARBOR, MI 

48103 
 

 

http://www.michiganallianceforfamilies.org/maf-offices/

